
 

 

20th March 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wear a Hat Day 
 

On Friday 29th March we will be raising money for Brain Tumour Research by holding a ‘Wear a 

Hat Day’. Your child could wear their favourite hat to school, or even get creative and make one 

of their own to wear! 

 

There are some great ideas for homemade hats at redtri.com/simple-and-fun-hat-crafts/.  

 

If you would like to make a donation towards this charity, we are asking children to bring in 

£1.00 on Wear a Hat Day. Alternatively, you can make your donation online via Parent Pay.  

 

Your donations will help to fund a network of seven dedicated research centres, whilst 

challenging the government and larger cancer charities to invest more in brain tumour 

research. 

 

Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 

http://redtri.com/simple-and-fun-hat-crafts/

